

Welcome to worship!



Rev. Laurie O'Leary

WELCOME! Thank you for choosing to worship with us this morning. It is our sincere hope that during our worship together you will find connection, encouragement and hope through music, song, word or presence. If you are a visitor, a Welcome Card brochure can be found in your pew. An Offering Envelope is also available there for your convenience.

Once again, welcome and many blessings on your journey!

Supervised Nursery care is available during the service downstairs in the nursery.

Grocery Tapes-Did you know that



our UCW collect grocery tapes from Hansen's Independent Grocery store to help support the ministry and activities of

our church community. Please save your tapes and drop them in the box in the Parlour.

Thank you for your support!

In honor/memory of ___



VISTA CARDS

There will be no VISTA orders on Sunday March 15th due to March Break. Orders will

resume, Sunday, March 22.

Gift cards can be purchased for a variety of retailers, including grocery stores, gas, restaurants and entertainment. See Deb Roy or Dianne Shapton in the Andrew Street entrance after the service for more information.

Pre-Authorized Remittance (PAR)

You can help support the ministry of Exeter United Church through an automatic monthly withdrawal (PAR).

Pre-Authorized Remittance, or PAR, allows you to support our faith community through an automatic monthly withdrawal from your bank account.

The United Church administers the program following your wishes—for example, you might give X amount for local church expenses and X amount for Mission & Service. Besides being convenient, using PAR for your offering ensures regular monthly givings to help our church's ministry even when you are away. You will be providing a dependable flow of contributions, which increases the church's overall financial stability.

Contact the office today if you would like to give PAR a try.

Thank you for your continued support!

We invite you to sponsor one of the following ministries. Upon request we will acknowledge your sponsorship in honor, in celebration or in memory of a person or event.	
Sunday morning coffee \$25	Collective Kitchen
Sunday worship bulletin \$10	Community Dinner
Sunday morning music	Benevolent Fund
Memorial leaf on the memorial tree \$20	







Our Sunday School Lenten project this year is Operation Smile.

Each Sunday in Lent our Sunday School Children will be collecting loose change during the service to support our Lenten Project. Please give generously!







From Cob's Fresh Bread in London!

SCONES

Choice of Cinnamon or Berry White Chocolate. Box of 6 \$15.00

BUTTERTARTS

with raisins.

Box of 6 \$10.00

HOT CROSS BUNS

Choice of Traditional, Cranberry Orange and Apple Cinnamon. Box of 6 \$10.00

All orders must be pre-paid. Orders will be taken through the church office until Sunday, April 5th. Pick up will be at Exeter United Church on Wednesday, April 8 from 12:00-2:00 pm and Thursday April 9 from 10:00 am-2:00 pm. To place an order or arrange delivery please contact the church office at 519-235-0860 or exeterunitedchurch@gmail.com

UNITED CHURCH WOMEN

MEATPIES

Wednesday, April 8, 2020 Turkey Pies

·>>>>>>>

TO ORDER:

call 519-235-0860

or email

exeterunitedchurch@gmail.com

Easter at Exeter United

SUNDAY, APRIL 5 10:30 AM
PALM SUNDAY SERVICE
THURSDAY, APRIL 9 5:30 PM
MAUNDY THURSDAY POTLUCK SUPPER AND
WORSHIP
FRIDAY, APRIL 10 10:00 AM
GOOD FRIDAY SERVICE

SUNDAY, APRIL 12
EASTER SUNDAY SERVICES TBA

ORDER EASTER BULBS HERE!

Place your order by Sunday, April 5th. The potted bulbs will be placed in the Sanctuary for Easter in memory, honour or celebration of a person or event in your life. Please pick up your plant(s) following the 10:30 am service on Easter morning, April 12th. The cost is \$8.00 each.

I/we would like ____bulb @ \$8.00 each

Tulip/Daffodil/Fleurette

In memory/honour/celebration (please circle)

Of:______ By:

Thank you!

